
 

Hello Neighbors: 

 
You are cordially invited to an informational open 

house to share our plans and answer any questions 

you may have regarding the 220 South First Street 

property. 

 

Date:  Wednesday, June 1, 2016 

 

Time:  5:00-6:00PM 

 

Where:  220 South First Street, Orcutt CA 

 

Hosted By:  Good Samaritan Shelter 

 

Questions:  805-346-8185 

 

See you there! 


